Feather River Rail Society
Board of Directors Meeting — February 7, 2015
Roseville, California

Monthly Director’s Report — Wayne |. Monger

The 71 required donation acknowledgement letters to members and other donors for the last half of
2014 - through the last data recording/deposit date of December 16, 2014 - have now been completed
and mailed out as of Wednesday February 5. | am still awaiting from FRRS Secretary Vicknair
transmission of the donation deposit and donors name data for all 2014 donations recorded after
December 16 through the first week of January 2015 so that | can complete this task and get this
information to the members for their tax preparation. In the cases of members who have made multiple
donations over the Calendar Year 2014, | went back through the donation records and issued a new
comprehensive letter for their tax preparation use, showing the number of donations for the year and
the final total dollar amount of cash donation for Calendar Year 2014 made to the FRRS.

Thank You.
Wayne |. Monger — Director — Feather River Rail Society



